Joni Morrell

Re: Clean Vehicles Program and General Regulations for Air Pollution Sources. I am opposed to
banning the purchase of gas-powered vehicles by 2035 - or any specific timeframe. As a retired
citizen on a fixed income, I do not have the desire or finances to purchase an electric vehicle. In
addition, I firmly believe in freedom of choice and not mandates. California continues to make one
poor decision after another and is ruining a beautiful state in the process. Why other states would
want to follow California's lead makes absolutely no sense.



